
 

 

 

Sally Ambro Conroy 
Guest Book  

 

October 26, 2017 

So very sorry for your loss, we are never ready to lose a mother, but she has peace in Gods arms. 

~ Kathie & Larry Gialde, 

Kansas City, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

You all are in our thoughts and prayers at this difficult time. We have such fond memories of Sally and how she loved her 

family. Love to all. 

~ Charlie and Sandy Barker, 

Grain Valley, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

Many Girl Scout, Jr high and high school memories flood my mind when I think of Sally. Such a fun time in our lives. Sorry, 

we lost contact after graduation. May God grant her eternal peace. 

~ Debby Royal, 

Kansas City, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

I'm so sorry to hear of your loss. Sally and I grew up on the same block of Drury for our entire childhood. Her dad, John and 

mine, Sal, sat on their front porches (across the street from each other) and talked on the phone late into the evenings when they 

couldn't sleep. I fondly remember talking to Sally about her new crush' on Terry so many years ago. 

God Speed my childhood friend 

~ Linda Reddis-Jones, 

Independence, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

Terry and family I am so sorry for your loss. I worked with Sally many years ago at CNA and always considered her a good 

friend. May she rest in peace in the hands of the Lord. 

~ Mary Lou Hanson, 

Independence, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

Sally was as nice as they come and a pleasure to work with. 

~ Dustin Roberts, 

Kansas City, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

Sally was a friend in high school and I remember her as funny and happy. My condolences to family and friends. 

~ Mary Fleming, 

Lee's Summit, Missouri 

 

October 25, 2017 

Maureen and I send our thoughts and prayers to the Conroy Family during this time of sorrow. 

~ Patrick Gilchrist, 

Lee's Sumiit, Missouri 

 

October 24, 2017 

Sally was one of my friends through Jr high and high school. So sorry for your loss. Thoughts and prayers for your family 

~ Karen Nutt Stone  

Class of 67 



 

 

 

October 24, 2017 

I am so sorry for your loss, Terry and family. Sally was a dear friend of mine at Northeast High School. We were Clios, 

cheerleaders, and good friends. I have thought of her often. Sorry that I was never able to reconnect with her. May God comfort 

all of you. 

~ Janet Bethke Beerman, 

Concordia, Missouri 

 

October 24, 2017 

Ex co-worker of Sally at Don Bosco Senior Center: Sally and I shared many laughs and jokes throughout the 7 years. Indeed 

she was a private person but a wonderful person. Prayers and thoughts are with the family in this difficult time may god be with 

each and bless you. 

~ Shirley Finch, 

Kansas City, Missouri 

 

October 24, 2017 

Sorry Terry to hear about your loss, prayers to you and your family... 

~ Larry Winterton 

 

October 24, 2017 

As her cousin I was fortunate to spend many hours of fun and adventure as kids in Northeast. We were the same age and had a 

similar sense of humor as we tested our parent's patience. It was a simple time in those days and that is how I will remember 

Sally. My love and condolences go out to her family. 

~ Larry Pollard, 

Half Rock, Missouri 

 

October 24, 2017 

Jen, Michael and all the Conroy family, 

I'm so sorry for the loss of your mother. Your mother was a beautiful lady ,God Bless her and may she rest in peace. 

Jen, I know it's going to be hard for you but remember, you were an amazing daughter! Blessings and strength to all the family. 

~ Toni Battaglia/Hart, 

Kansas City, Missouri 

 

October 24, 2017 

Sally was a classmate from Kindergarten at James Elementary School through graduation from Northeast High School. My 

Condolences to her family. 

~ Karen Olson Ellis, 

Leawood, Kansas 

 


